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29 June 2020 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
Free School Meal Vouchers – Summer 2020 Holidays 
 
As you may be aware the Government are continuing the free school meal vouches for all those who 
are currently eligible over the period of the Summer holidays.  This will be in the form of a one off £90 
voucher per child. 
 
The vouchers have now been ordered and below you will find information about all the July vouchers 
in order for you to access them successfully.  Please be aware we have been advised by the 
suppliers that all vouchers must be redeemed before the end of the school term as the school will not 
be able to resolve any issues after this date. 
 
Year 6 families 
If prior to your child returning to school you were receiving your voucher electronically, the £90 
voucher will be emailed to you on Friday 10th July.  Please ensure you redeem this by Wednesday 
15th July. 
 
If you collected your voucher from school these will be available to collect from the school reception 
from Friday 10th July until Wednesday 15th July inclusive. 
 
Years 3-5 – electronic vouchers 
If you are receiving your voucher electronically, the £90 voucher will be emailed to you on Friday 10th 
July.  Please ensure you redeem this by Wednesday 15th July. 
 
Vouchers for the weeks commencing 6th July and 13th July, will be available to redeem on those 
dates.  Please ensure all vouchers are redeemed by Wednesday 15th July. 
 
Years 3-5 – vouchers collected from school 
If you normally collect your voucher from school, all vouchers for weeks commencing 6th July, 13th 
July and the summer holiday voucher of £90 will be available to collect from the school reception from 
Friday 10th July until Wednesday 15th July inclusive. 
 
It is vital that the vouchers are collected or redeemed by Wednesday 15th July in order to recifty any 
issues which may occur.  After Friday 17th July, the school will not be able to resolve any issues with 
these vouchers and you should contact freeschoolmealsparentscarers@edenred.com 
directly. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mrs H Denison 
Deputy Headteacher 
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